£
Monthly Newsletter

02.01.2025 Bigfoot Construction Supply Saturday

BIGFOOT CONSTRUCTION SUPPLY TUKWILA IS
MOVING! NEW LOCATION OPENING APRIL 2025 -
STAY TUNED FOR UPDATES!

' ]' " . P i ;
SpacesNé'edIe :‘g CROSSROADS'
Bellevue ;

405 LAKE HILLS"

Mercer Island FACTORIA
WESTSEATTLE ‘

Newcastle!

Bryn ‘&\-—o / Ve s £ :
Y)Mawr- Skyway\ b e East Rentor

Bigfoot Construction Supply is thrilled to announce that our Tukwila branch is moving
to anew and improved location this April! Our new address will be:

? 4322 S104th Pl, Tukwila, WA 98178
This move marks an exciting step forward as we expand into a larger space to better
serve our customers and support our company’s continued growth. We will be sharing

more details soon, including a formal grand opening date—so stay tuned for updates!

Please note that this move will not impact our Kent branch, which will remain open and
fully operational.

We can’t wait to welcome you to our new Tukwila location soon! %%,

Let’s Build Bigger, Better, and Bolder Together!
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LOVE AT FIRST SIGHTING:
BIGFOOT BE MY VALENTINE




